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WHEREAS, the listing of courses not currently being offered in the Graduate School
Catalog creates confusion for students formulating a program of study and misleads
potential students as to the courses offered by the University; be it therefore

RESOLVED, that on or about February 1st each year the Office of the University
Registrar will provide to the Graduate School a list of courses that have not been taught
for the last three years.

RESOLVED, that the Graduate School will notify appropriate Department Heads and
Deans of the untaught courses.

RESOLVED, that any course currently listed in the Graduate Catalog, which also
appears on the list provided to the Deans and Department Heads will be deleted, unless
a special circumstance exists to justify retention.

RESOLVED, that on or about March 1st of each year the Dean of the Graduate School
shall submit to the Commission on Graduate Studies and Policy for their action a list of
courses recommended to be deleted.  Courses of Special Study are not to be
considered as part of this resolution.
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